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18th May 2021
Your Excellency
President of the Republic of Somaliland

On behalf of friends of Somaliland in The Gambia, I have the greatest pleasure to express warmest congratulations and best wishes to Your Excellency and through you to the Government and the people of the Republic of Somaliland on the auspicious occasion of the Anniversary of the Independence Day of the Republic of Somaliland 18th May.

I strongly believe that our close collaboration as well as the friendly ties that exist between us will be further strengthened.

On the occasion of Eid ul Fitr, I would like to extend best wishes to Your Excellency’s good health and greater success in the noble task for the continued prosperity of the people of the Republic of Somaliland.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration,

Signed:
Hon. Abdoulie Ceesay
Ag; Chairman 
Friends of the Republic of Somaliland in The Gambia
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